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On April 23, 2021, the Department of Municipal Relations sent Bulletin #2021-19 
to Chief Administrative Officers with details on Manitoba’s multi-year phased elimination 
of education property taxes as part of its commitment under the $2,020 Tax Rollback 
Guarantee.  

Further to Bulletin #2021-19, the attached Frequently Asked Questions document 
provides additional information regarding operational and administrative questions 
raised by municipalities. 

 If you have additional questions regarding the Education Property Tax Rebate, 
please email mrmaas@gov.mb.ca or phone 204-945-2572.  

Property owners seeking additional information should be encouraged to visit 
http://www.manitoba.ca/edupropertytax or call Manitoba Government Inquiry at  
1-866-626-4862. 
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